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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It feels great to have finally completed a full term for 

2021 with the school remaining open 

throughout!  

I must once again thank all of the 

school staff for their efforts they have earnt a well 

deserved break next week.  

We are hoping to begin to return to some of our usual 

routines over the final term of the academic year but 

will continue to be guided by the latest government 

guidance and our risk assessment.  

The Year 6 parents have a letter about our return to 

the Robin Hood pool for our swimming lessons after 

half term. Swimming is a vital life skill especially for our 

children living so close to the coast. Huge thanks to 

Rick and the team at Golden Palms who have made this 

possible for us. We are looking forward to continuing  

to work closely with them over the coming months.  

We look forward to seeing everyone again on Monday 

7th June.  

Graham Almond  

COVID-19 Notification 

If you need to inform the school of any COVID-19 

related issues (positive tests, isolation etc) during 

the school holidays please use the school COVID 

email address:   Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk to keep 

us updated.  

Staff, children, parents and carers should follow 

contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test 

and Trace.  Thank you. 

Back to School 

Term 6 

Monday 7th June 2021 

From 8.45am  

No changes to drop off/pick up arrangements. 

Ear rings 

Please remember it is our school 

policy that children should only 

wear studs in their ears.  These will 

need to be removed prior to the 

child being allowed to take part in 

PE.  Teachers are not allowed to help children 

remove or insert earrings, nor are they allowed to 

allow children to participate in PE with tape over 

their earrings. 

We request that pupils have their ears pierced 

during the first weeks of the Summer Holidays so 

that they are able to remove ear rings upon their 

return to school.   

Remember: No child is allowed to participate in PE 

should they be wearing ear rings — even if they 

have been taped over. 

House Points 

Our House Point totals for this term are as follows:  

Sandilands     1040 

Donna Nook  1087 

Gibraltar Point  964 

Anderby Creek  840 

Well done Donna Nook! The yellow flag will be flying. 

Thank you Tesco 

Thank you Tesco in Skegness for donating the 

ingredients for our Year 5 DT project. Photos overleaf! 
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Chapel Champions: 28th May 2021  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Leadership 

Reception  Layton: working hard in phonics and his fluency 

when reading and writing. 

Zak: leading by example during learning, continuous    

provision and with his behaviour. 

Year 1 Megan: her amazing writing in English.  Theo: leading the way in his Phonics group all week.  

Year 2 Tyler: well thought out sentences when writing a 

story from another culture. 

Avory: always leading the way in her learning and setting 

a good example to her peers. 

Year 3 Tina: excellent reading and performance skills. Hannah: displaying great leadership of her group and 

supporting them to perform a rap. 

Year 4 Maisie G: a lovely free verse poem. Kian: showing amazing leadership skills in games during 

breaktimes. 

Year 5 Elliott: great use of language in maths: comparing, 
measuring and drawing angle using a protractor. 

Ryley: For having a positive attitude towards    others on 
the playground. 

Year 6 Tia: her amazing range of complex sentences in 

her Coco narrative writing. 

Layla: leading by example by giving confident and         

considerate answers in all lessons.  

Communication 

We keep you updated in a variety of ways with what is 

going on in our school here is a reminder.  

• We update our website regularly: www.chapel-

cit.co.uk (all of our curriculum information is 

found on the website). 

• We have a school Twitter account:  

@CSLPrimarySch 

• Our school Facebook page is updated regularly. 

• We send out this newsletter every Friday. 

• Dinner Menus are sent out every Tuesday. 

• We occasionally send separate letters to you to 

inform you of events that we need your 

permission for.  

• Our MarvellousMe! app is used to share your 

child’s achievements with you through photos or 

badges.  

• When events change or reminders are needed we 

can send a text to you. 

• We have our ‘eschools’ app please download this 

and login to get letters and information straight to 

your phone. Contact the School Office if you need 

login details again.  

This week in school... 

 

Frisbee in Year 4 

PE lessons 

Year 2 weeding 

and planting.  

Year 2 

sketching  

plants  

Year 5 have been testing and planning vegetarian 

recipes in DT. This week 

they followed a recipe to 

make Bean Burgers. 


